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I oppose this entirely in my state. Cougars are facing many hardships just to survive, 

their numbers are declining at a increased rate due to habitat loss & destruction. 

They are an important species to a healthy ecosystem. There is NO justification for 

this very inhumane action involving dogs to be potentially killed for a bloodlust sport. I 

strongly oppose. 


